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Bricker & Eckler LLP 

100 South Third Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

Office: 614.227.2300 

Fax: 614.227.2390 

 

Devin D. Parram 

Direct Dial: 614.227.8813 

dparram@bricker.com 

www.bricker.com 

info@bricker.com 

 

August 17, 2021 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe 

Administration/Docketing 

Ohio Power Siting Board 

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 

Columbus, Ohio  43215-3793 

 

Re: Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. d/b/a CenterPoint Energy Ohio  

 Case No. 21-572-GA-BNR 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

 

 This letter serves as notice that construction of Line A – Howell to Wilberforce Pipeline 

Replacement: Cedarville Quarry Relocation Green County, Ohio began July 26, 2021. 

  

 

 Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

 

Sincerely  

 
Devin D. Parram 
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